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In an effort to improve efficiency and save money, the names on the quarterly Friends newsletter 

mailing list will be reviewed to see if we can obtain an email to send newsletters via email rather than 

US Postal mail.  

The dance held on April 21 was a huge success. Friends anticipate having a dance again next year. 

Attendees included members from the Foundation, Trustees, Friends and their guests. 

A scholarship for Ashley Kapellen was approved at $1,000. She will use this for her summer classes to 

get her Masters in Library Science and Youth Services. 

The Odds and Ends sale will be held on June 3 from 9-4 pm 

In lieu of a July and August meeting, Friends will hold a social. The date is to be determined. 

  


